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Anticipated budget for the financial year April 2004 to March 2005

A tentative budget of £ 1000 is anticipated to cover the costs of:

· Ottawa debriefing meeting

· Teleconferences 

During the financial year from April 2003 to March 2004, the CPAG had a budget of £5000. A total of £641 was spent to cover the costs of the Barcelona debriefing meeting. The CPAG has therefore underspent its budget for the current financial year by £4359. 


